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General Description of Major Differences between the current report and the version 
last seen and voted on in the House and the sections in which such differences are 
located: 
 

√ Changes from engrossed House measure which were made in the 
Senate and contained in conference committee report/substitute (applies 
only to House measures): 

 
Section 2. The State Department of Health is directed to develop, update 
annually and maintain an electronic form containing information about public and 
private agencies and services available to assist a woman through pregnancy, 
childbirth, adoption, and childhood. By January 1, 2018, the Department must 
make available to licensed public facilities that contain a public restroom signage 
that is to be posted in the restroom containing the statement and website 
address contained in the bill.  

 
√ Changes made in conference: 
 
Section 4. Contingent upon the availability of funds being appropriated by 
the Legislature for this purpose, the State Department of Education in 
collaboration with the State Department of Health must establish an 
instructional program for students consistent with the provision of the 
Humanity of the Unborn Child Act. The program is optional and gives local 
school boards that choose to implement it control over the content, 
provided the instruction meets certain requirements.  
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